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With an audience of more than 700 Boeing employees, local dignitaries, political leaders and others in
attendance, Jerry Daniels, president and chief executive officer, Boeing Military Aircraft and Missile Systems,
helps dedicate a 154,000-square-foot addition to Boeing Building 101. The new, larger building will allow Boeing
to consolidate its major St. Louis C-17 assembly work into one facility.
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